



# Tata Steel Sailing Club

## CORONAVIRUS – 4<sup>th</sup> UPDATE

### “Return to Boating”

In my last update on 31<sup>st</sup> May 2020, my summary referred to the Risk Assessment and Method Statement (RAMS) that will be circulated to all members. This will be done once the situation is clearer and, hopefully, there will be further developments after next week's update by the Welsh Government. Any new developments could affect the “RAMS”, and if this is the case, it will be back to the drawing board to ensure the “RAMS” are in line with the latest directives.

Before we are able to go to the club, however, work has to be done to prepare for the safe return of our members. To this end, a **SMALL** working party will be set up to undertake the necessary work. Please be patient, as I know you will be eager to get to the club, but until all safeguards are in place, it is a case of the fewer the people the better.

Please be assured that every endeavour will be made to reopen our Club as soon as is practicable, and I would urge you not to turn up before all the preparation and safety procedures are in place. I will write to all with an opening date, once the way is clear to do so.

Best regards and please stay safe.

*Linda*